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Good afternoon Mr. Kreuger,
 
I’m following up on the Voicemail I left you a bit ago, confirming your Council Public Hearing has
been moved from 9/25 to Wednesday, October 2, 2024 at 3:30 in room 300 City Hall/Court House.
 
As noted in my Voicemail and letter, if you can’t come in person you can also testify by phone but
 you must register in person by no later than noon on Tuesday, October 1, 2024 here to testify via
phone: https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council/city-council-public-hearing-live-testimony.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Please note that there will be no further rescheduling.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: Joanna Zimny 
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 9:47 AM
To: rkmost@msn.com
Cc: Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Richard Kedrowski
<Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 327 Maple St.Krueger Ltr.9-13-24
 
Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.  
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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